Have You Moved?

If you have moved over the course of the last school year, you must provide current proof of address in order to register your child for next year. A student will not be given a class schedule for next year if his/her current address is not up-to-date.  Please contact the school with questions.  847-888-5100.

Reminder
As an Academy student, there is an addition fee ($150) payable during summer registration.  The fee sheet that is generated for each student during registration will reflect this charge.   Parents can pay all fees online via the district website or by coming in to EHS and completing registration in person.  

A student who is brand new to U-46 will not be able to pay fees online and must come to EHS to pay and to complete all other enrollment requirements.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please wait for summer registration to pay the applicable Academy fee.
Questions regarding the Academy fee can be directed to Mr. Mark Atkins, Coordinator of Gifted Education and High School Academies 847-888-5000 x 5308.
